
Friday, 03 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

SATs week has almost arrived!! 

 
We are so proud of how hard the children have been working towards these assessments. Thank 

you once again, for all the effort that you have put in at home to help the children to achieve 

their best and enter these final tests with confidence.  

 

During the week of SATs (Monday 13th- Thursday 16th May), children can come into school at 

8.25am, where they will be given a piece of toast or a bagel and a soft drink. We started this 

treat a couple of years ago and both children and teachers found it an enjoyable way to wake up 

and start each day!  

 

In addition to their homework set from revision guides, please encourage your children to spend 

some extra time revising each subject; we promise the amount of homework will decrease 

dramatically towards the end of their time at Cadishead Primary School!  

 

Here is the order of the assessments so that you and your child know which subjects will be best 

to revise for and when: 

 

Mon 13th:  Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling     

Tues 14th:   Reading Comprehension  

Wed 15th:  Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) and Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thurs 16th:  Maths paper 3 (Reasoning)  

 

Key tips for SATs week: 

 Be positive  

 Keep electronic devices and other distractions away 

 Eat and drink healthily 

 Make sure you arrive at school on time 

 Get enough sleep  

 Stay motivated and relaxed- don’t worry, you have been working very hard 

 

Another date for your diary is Wednesday 17th July 2019 when we will be performing our 

fantastic Leavers Assembly for you. The performance will start at 9:30am.  

 

Many thanks again, 

The year 6 team 

 

 

 


